
It’s been a busy and varied week for our children. From scooter
skills sessions to planning the most efficient and safe way to
walk to Deer Park, to our first Rock Steady Concert, to nativity
and Christmas show rehearsals, the children have been actively
engaged in their learning.
Looking ahead, we are in full swing preparing for our Christmas
events including the Nativity in Year R and Christmas show and
our Christmas Carols in the Playground. These events are vital
to fostering a strong school community, and I encourage all
parents to participate actively where possible. Please see Miss
Ozanne’s letter with the details of the Christmas events for
further information. Your involvement enriches our school
environment and strengthens the bond between home and
school.
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to making
Boorley a wonderful place for our children to learn and grow. 
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This week in Year 3, the children’s minds weretaken to New Delhi, where they explored thesimilarities and differences between that city andour own local area. They had the opportunity tointeract with maps, observing contrasts in landuse and lifestyle. The children were particularlycurious about how life in New Delhi differs fromtheir own experiences coming up with a range ofquestions based on what they have beenlearning. From this, the children compared thisto places they have visited themselves. 

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


We are excited to share that our INSET Day training

tomorrow will focus on “Let’s Think in English.” This

initiative aims to enhance children’s depth of thinking and

oracy skills.
Let’s Think in English is a research-based approach that

encourages children to think critically whilst developing

their language and reasoning skills. Children are

encouraged to articulate their ideas and engage in

dialogue with peers, building their confidence and

communication abilities whilst being challenged by the

stimulus.
At the heart of this approach is the belief that language

and thought are connected. When children express their

reasoning aloud, they strengthen both their language and

cognitive skills. This method fosters a classroom

environment where children feel safe to share, question,

and explore diverse perspectives. Our teachers will learn

effective strategies to implement these practices, creating

a supportive classroom environment for all children to

communicate their ideas clearly and confidently.

Nurturing Futures

We would like to remind you of the upcoming Promoting
Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) workshop
taking place on Monday 2nd December at 9am. This
informative session will be led by Rosie, a specialist SEND
advisor, who will provide valuable insights and strategies to
foster a more inclusive environment for all children.
Importantly, this workshop also offers parents a confidential
space to share their experiences. Whether you are looking
to deepen your understanding of neurodiversity or seeking
practical approaches to support your child, this workshop is
designed to support you and our wider drive to ensure all
our children’s needs can be met effectively. Don’t miss this
opportunity to engage and collaborate with other parents in
a supportive setting. We look forward to seeing you there!  

Strengthening
Community

INSET day - Friday 29th November 2024 - School closed to pupils 



KEY Dates
December 

INSET day - Friday 29th November 2024 - School closed to pupils 
Tuesday 3rd December 2:30-3:00pm Year 2 Hedgehog Class - Parent Workshop 

Wednesday 4th December 2:45-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop  
Thursday 5th December 2:30-3:00pm Year 2 Fox Class - Parent Workshop 

Friday 6th December 3:00-3.15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop 
Monday 9th December 3:50pm Choir Performance - In the hall 
Tuesday 10th December 9:15-10:00am KS1 Show - In the hall 

Tuesday 10th December 2:30pm Mouse Class - Parent workshop 
 Wednesday 11th December 2:15-3:00pm KS1 Show - In the hall 
Thursday 12th December 2:30pm Deer Class - Parent workshop 

 Friday 13th December - Christmas Lunch - Wear a Christmas Jumper for Save the Children 
Friday 13th December at 2:30pm Year R Christmas Craft workshop 

Monday 16th Deccember - 9:15am PTA Christmas pantomine for all children
Tuesday 17th December 9:15am Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 

Wednesday 18th December 2:30pm Christmas Carols on the playground 
Thursday 19th December 2:30pm Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 
Thursday 19th December PTA Disco - Year R, 1 & 2 at 4:15-4.45pm  
                                                                              Year 3, 4 & 5 at 5:15-6:00pm 

Friday 20th December - PTA Santa Dash in the morning 
Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term 

Monday 23rd December 2024 – Friday 3rd January 2025 Christmas Holidays

January
First Day of Spring Term - Monday 6th January 2025

Monday 6th January 9:00-9:20am - Year 1 Parent Workshop 
Thursday 16th January - 9:00-11:00am - Year R - Little Workshop in School

Friday 24th January - Year 2 Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium

Safeguarding Notices

Using polite and respectful language within our community is essential for
fostering an environment of kindness and understanding. We all play a
crucial role in modelling appropriate behaviour, and our words set an

example for our children. It's important to remember that swearing and
using offensive language can hurt others and create an unpleasant

atmosphere. By speaking thoughtfully and respectfully, we not only uphold
our values but also instill in our children the importance of treating

everyone with respect. 
Let's commit to being positive role models and creating a community where all

individuals feel valued and respected.




